
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

 The Board of Trustees of the Macon County 

Conservation District, along with certain District staff, 

will tour several District facilities on Thursday, October 

20, 2022.  The tour will meet in the Rock Springs 

Nature Center at 8:00 a.m.  No action will be taken 

during this tour.   

 

 


